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March 14, 2024
Dear Parents,

As 1 am sure you are aware, Monday, April 8, 2024, is a very exciting day in science! The faculty at
St. Margaret of Scotland School is looking forward to sharing this momentous occasion with our
students. For the occasion, the PTA has purchased special viewing glasses. These glasses meet the
requirements and make it safe to view the partial phases of the eclipse. The glasses that were
purchased comply with the International Organization for Standardization, ISO 12312-2.

Without eye protection, it is very dangerous to look directly at the sun during the partial phases
of a solar eclipse! Doing so can damage the retina of the eye. We will take great care that the
students wear their eclipse viewing glasses when looking at the eclipse. However, we understand
that there is an inherent risk of a student removing their glasses and looking at the sun.

Please return the completed form by Friday, March 22, 2024, feel free to scan the completed
form to cstephens@stmargaretstl.org,

If this form is not returned, your child(ren) will not be allowed to view the eclipse.

Please print: Family Name:
child:
child:
child:
child:

Yes. My child(ren) has permission to view the solar eclipse at (school) on Monday, April 8, 2024.

No. My child(ren) does not have permission to view the solar eclipse.

Parent Signature:
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